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The APUA Water Police 

In recognition of World Water Day, celebrated on March 22nd annually, the APUA Water Business Unit 

installed Water Police in six primary schools; the Green Bay Primary School, Willikies Primary School, 

Pares Primary School, JT Ambrose Primary School, Wesleyan Junior Academy and the Potters Primary 

School. These selected Grade 5 students will be responsible for monitoring the communal water areas in 

their respective schools. As we continue the International Year of Water Cooperation countries around 

the world have been asked to find ways to ensure that water is accessible to all citizens. In Antigua & 

Barbuda it is important that residents begin to implement conservation practices to ensure that water is 

remains available to the general population. The Water Police are a part of APUA’s new Green Antigua 

program which seeks to create a conservation culture in Antigua & Barbuda. Upon the success of this 

first batch of students the program will be expanded to include other schools.  
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